
05 August 2024 
 

Notice: University will remain closed on Tuesday, 06 August 2024 
  
                                                                                                                                                                                     
  

The university will remain closed on Tuesday, 06 August 2024, and all classes will also remain 

suspended for the day.  

A decision about the reopening of the university will be communicated shortly.  

This is for information and necessary action by all concerned. 

  

Mashfiqur Rahman 

Registrar 

East West University 
 

 

 


